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05/02/2025

Dear Parents,

Parents’ Evening

Please remember that next week, we will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday,
February 12th, and Thursday, February 13th. On those days, the school will close earlier at
3:15 p.m. If you have a 3:30 pm appointment you still need to collect your child at 3:15 pm.
You must net leave your child with staff. If you do not collect your child at 3:15 pm you will
lose your appointment. When you come for your Parents’ Evening appointment, please arrive
on time and not too early as we do not have the space for parents to wait.

Electronic payments through sQuid

We are a cashless school. All payments for school dinners, trips, book bags, uniform and
damaged books are paid by you through sQuid. sQuid has just told us that they will close on

14 March 2025. We are in talks with a new company to take over cashless payments
Things to know:

¢ Keep using sQuid to pay for things until we tell you to stop.

e Year 6 parents must pay for the Year 6 trip by 10th March 2025 on sQuid.

s Any money you leave on your sQuid account after 14 March 2025 will be returned
to you by sQuid. You can have it returned yourself beforehand. We are advising that
you don’t put too much money on sQuid- just as much as you need.

o sQuid has only just told us they are closing. We are quickly agreeing terms with a
new company. As soon as these are done, we will tell you and explain how to set up
your new account and app.

Please speak to us if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore
Headteacher



